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Field Trip - 2
New Library - 3

We Enjoyed School Festival!

Sports Festival- September 22nd
Cultural Festival-September 21st,24th
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今年も無事に木校生らしい学校祭を行うことができました。

Stay tuned  for  the next issue.

    The school festival was over on September 24th.   As much
as I was anxious about the pandemic, I enjoyed both the sports
festival and the cultural festival. 
   The sports festival was held at Ichinomiya City Gym. The
students bonded together to win, which was quite impressive
to me. Also dances were powerful and amazing. Unfortunately,
our class didn't win the championship.
   At the cultural festival, every class organized some
entertaining programs.  The theme of my class was 
"Summer Festival". A lot of students came to enjoy our
programs. I was very pleased to see that. Even though I
couldn't visit all the classes, I will always remember the day.
                                                                           (2nd  grade H.S girl)

    At  the sports festval, I saw cool performances. Especially, 
I loved dance performances  the best.
    At the cultural festival, our class held a "Casino". I was
worried that the students wouldn't show up, but it turned out
to be a great success. I enjoyed playing games with them. I
really had a wonderful time!                     (1st grade H.S girl)

Not to win, but to enjoy yourselves. 
Maybe that's what matters most.


